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Jeanine Townsend, Clerk of the Board
State Water Resources Control Board
1001 I Street, 24th Floor
Sacramento, CA 95814-0100

I applaud the board’s effort in addressing the current inadequate flow, and setting a target 
flow. 

However, my understanding is that the starting point of 40% is not adequate to promote the 
necessary ecosystem health of the Delta. Management of the Delta is so integral to water 
quality and native fish populations that I believe a target of 60% is much more reasonable and 
necessary.  

I know the issue can be a contentious one. However, I look to the Board to act as my stewards 
in protecting the Delta, and ask for your support in setting the appropriate target.

Sincerely,
Bruce Muirhead
388 Borica Dr.
Danville, CA 94526
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